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Dear CDG & NGLY1 Community, 
 
THE RECOMMENDATION BY CDG EXPERTS IS FOR CDG & NGLY1 PATIENTS, PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS 
TO BE VACCINATED AGAINST COVID-19. 
 
Multiple safe and effective COVID-19 vaccines are now available for all individuals 12 years and older, 
including those with CDG.  
 
Many CDG & NGLY1 patients have already been vaccinated without concerning side-effects. The COVID-
19 vaccines are effective in preventing COVID-19 infection in 90-96% of the general population, although 
no specific testing of the effectiveness in CDG patients have been conducted yet.  
 
After vaccination, we recommend continuing to follow other prevention protocols already in place: 
 

• Wear a mask that covers your nose and mouth. 

• If possible, stay at least 6 feet apart from other people. 

• Wash your hands with soap and water for 20 seconds or use hand sanitizer with at least 70% 
alcohol. 
 

If you have any additional questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to CDG CARE at info@cdgcare.com.  
 
Warm Regards, 
 
The Frontiers in CDG Consortium and Patient Advocacy Group Team 
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